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 Last week our Newsletter featured 2015  Year of Consecrated Life related information. Let us continue to 
remember those who gave so generously of their love, their lives, their witness. This week I ask Little Flower 
School/Parish members to share a memory from their experience with one of the Sisters that is or used to be at 
our school or parish in Rugby.  This could be a current LFS student or former LFS student or parent or grandparent of 
LFS student or any other parish member. Please share how this Sister influenced your life. 
 

 Use the space at the bottom of this sheet to share your memory.  Please submit your shared memory by 
Thursday, Feb. 26. These memories may be used in the next week’s LFS Newsletter. Thank you for your cooperation! 

 
++++++++++++++++++++++  Additional Information For You To Know  +++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

+++  The First Reconciliation Retreat is on Saturday, February 21st from 9:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. in the parish 
basement.  At this retreat your child will receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation. The Haaland Home Service Project 
will follow the retreat and will be from 1:30 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. If you have any questions contact Glenn Gigandet at 
776-6388 or via email at stlfreled@gmail.com. Thanks and see you there! 
 
+++  Please keep in your prayers our youth who are preparing to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation for the 
first time on Saturday, February 21.  
 
+++  The Spelling Bee will be held at 4:00 pm on Wednesday, February 25 at Ely Elementary School. LFS students 
participating are:  Lauren Casavant, grade 6, Alternate-Brooke Blessum;  Kiara Larson, grade 5, Alternate- Amber  
Selensky;  Mikaylee Livedalen, grade 4,  Alternate-Andrew Duchscher;  Tressa Arnston, grade 3, Alternate-Riley 
Bonebroke.  Good Luck! 
 
+++  Preschool registration for Little Flower School for the 2015-2016 school year is open the following times: 
Group 1 –All current Little Flower school families (this includes all families of current Little Flower preschoolers) will 
be held March 2nd and 3rd from 8 AM – 3 PM in the school office; March 4th will be held from 8 AM to 1 PM.  
Group 2 – Opens to all members of Little Flower Parish will be held March 5th, 6th,and 9th from 8 AM – 3 PM in the 
school office. 
Group 3 – Opens to all area families will be held March 10th, 11th, and 12th from 8 AM – 3 PM in the school office. 
 
   To be eligible for Little Flower preschool children must turn 4 years of age by midnight July 31st of 2015. All 
children must be toilet trained. Please bring a copy of the child’s birth certificate and current immunization record. 
If you have any questions please call the school at 776-6258.  
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
   Please write below and submit your shared memory of a Sister in Consecrated Life by Thursday, Feb. 26. Thanks!    

 

 

 


